
THE GOOD KNIGHT 
MAY 2014 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 

FR  ANTHONY MONTESINOS COUNCIL  5086 

 

Brother Knights: 

 

You may tire of my repeated expression of grati-

tude, too bad.  Every month, at every event and 

meeting or church event, you fill my heart with 

pride in our Council, our Church, and each of you 

individually.  I single out many, seldom is any-

thing accomplished alone, but I want your bro-

thers to see or hear your names when the effort is 

obvious and time consuming.  Much work is done 

by the Deputy Grand Knight in organizing or 

publishing, or creating the announcements and 

website.  The Financial Secretary Mike Aldridge 

does work that may only show when it hits your 

mailbox.  Each officer’s task is critical to the fine 

performance we achieve in the activity we under-

take for our St. Andrew Parish, District #3, or the 

State.  You have heard my praise for the effort of 

Gene Spivey, Jim Wharton, Joe Flite, Al Holet.  

But 20 other knights were there, some men not yet 

knights, and many Columbiettes were instrumen-

tal in success.  No one is more or less important, 

everyone will have their turn in the lead.  Every-

one of you should stand tall and know in your 

heart the value you bring to your brothers and 

sisters. 

*The Columbiettes State Convention will be held 

here at St. Andrew’s on Saturday, June 7th.  It will 

open with Mass at 9 AM, celebrated by our Bishop 

Robert Guglielmone.  The Knights will provide 

coffee and cake in the CLC after Mass.  Any 3rd 

degree Knight who wishes to attend must make 

out a check for $35.00 payable to K of C Council 

#5086 and present the check to GK Bruce Miller. I 

will in turn place your name on the form to be 

turned into the Columbiettes no later than May 

1st, along with a check from our Council covering 

all attendees.  Dress attire is shirt, tie & sport coat. 

Please also wear your name badge.  You must 

check in at the entrance and show your travel 

card and have your name checked off.  If your 

name is NOT on the list, you will be denied en-

trance to the convention. 

*Our Knights State Convention is April 25 to 27 at 

the HILTON by Kingston Plantation.  You may 

attend the business meeting with your travel card 

as ID.  It is too late to sign up for the banquet.  We 

will need many volunteers to attend to fulfill our 

council’s assigned task of managing the raffle 

                                   . . . . . . . . . . . 

 

 

  

Grand Knight’s message continued 

Baskets.  We have a start on the scheduling but we 

could use many more.  We’re trying to make it in 3 

hour shifts of 4 people so you can take in the activi-

ties as well as help at our task.  Please contact me 

at:  eldonbmyrtlbch@aol.com, for a follow up call 

to find the time of day you are available for Friday 

evening, ALL day Saturday, or Sunday morning.  

Parking is FREE during the DAY but $9 overnight 

We may coordinate the schedule to help car pooling 

Please consider parking at my home in Arcadian 

Lakes on Chestnut Road, 1 mile from the Hilton.  I 

may coordinate a shuttle so you have no out-of-

pocket expense if parking becomes an issue. 

*The Religious Ed students are coordinating a 

blood drive in June.  Please consider donating.  

Contact me at eldonbmyrtlbch@aol.com, or click 

on the event on our website calendar to leave your 

name and number for our follow up call. 

*Be sure to welcome our newest Knight Kevin 

Koren at our next meeting 

 

Thank You          VIVAT JESUS 

Bruce Miller – 843-449-4802 

eldonbmyrtlbch@aol.com 

 

OFFICERS COUNCIL #5086 
 
Grand Knight  Bruce Miller 449-4802  
    Rev.  Mark Good , Chaplain  
DGK Randy Bowers                         995-0229  
Chancellor Charlie VanDeMark 457-1348  
Advocate Matthew Tully                         497-4741  
Treasurer Anthony Ross  238-1298  
Recorder Mike Aldridge  650-5577  
Warden James Wharton                         626-9530  
Inside Guard Vincent Carbonaro 236-0487  
Outside Guard  Donald Decker 251-9854  
Financial Secretary Bob Corley 236-4137  
Tr 3 yr Larry Flood  361-4156  
Tr 2 yr John Paulhus  692-9932 
Tr 1 yr Nick Sherfesee  455-1800  
 
District Deputy Joe Dumovich 234-1533 
 

INSURANCE FIELD AGENT  

& BROTHER KNIGHT 

MR. FRANK KELLY 

FXKelly51@aol.com 

Office 843-650-6264             Cell  804-399-2950  
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OFFICERS ASSEMBLY #1799 
 
Faithful Navigator Keith Powalie              903-3518 
    Rev. James LeBlanc Faithful Friar 
Faithful Captain Richard Ippolito              903-5446 
Faithful Pilot Dennis Wyckoff    390-1433 
Faithful Admiral Paul Dillon                781-985-9293 
Faithful Scribe Nick Sherfesee    455-1800 
Faithful Purser John Paulhus    692-9932 
Faithful Comptroller C. VanDeMark         626-9644 
Faithful Inner Sentinel Bill Frondi              626-0738 
Faithful Outer Sentinel Mike Aldridge      650-5577 
3 yr Trustee Robert Zawtocki    293-5767 
2 yr Trustee Randy Bowers    995-0229 
1 yr Trustee Art Roehrl     903-0461 
 
Regional Marshall Charles VanDeMark  
Phone:  843-626-9644 
 
vanknight@aol.com 

FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR MESSAGE 

SAN MIGUEL ASSEMBLY #1799 

Sir Knights: 

*I would like to thank all of the Sir Knights that 

made it to our April meeting. 

*I would also like to thank all of the Worthy Sir 

Knights that made it to the Holy week events, 

welcoming back of the Veterans held at the 

Myrtle Beach Airport, the Holy Thursday mass 

ceremony, and the twelve o’clock Easter Mass. 

*Reminders: 

--On Saturday the 24th of May, we will be 

marching in the Myrtle Beach Memorial 

Parade. 

--On June the 8th, we are planning on our 

Communion Breakfast, trying to have it at 

Akel’s (back room). 

--On July the 13th, we have our 4th degree in-

stallation of officers being held at Garden City – 

St. Michael’s.—On August the 22nd and 23rd, is 

our local 4th Degree Exemplification being held 

at the St. Andrew’s Community Life Center.  

This is a wonderful event, and this is what it is 

all about, so please attend. 

*Keep in mind that we are trying to buy sets, 

and pieces of regalia (used), so if any Sir Knight 

comes across used regalia, please notify Keith 

or Charlie. 

*If any Sir Knight has a full set of regalia, or 

access to a full set, PLEASE, PLEASE try to 

make as many of our marches, exemplification, 

church functions, etc. as possible.  We are in 

need of Assembly members in full regalia –that 

is why we moved up to the 4th degree. 

*We are still needing Sir Knights for our Color 

Guard Team.  What an honor it would be if you 

are able to participate. 

*Thanks again to all Sir Knights for everything 

that all of you do. 

*Our next meeting will be on May 20th.  Please 

attend. 

 

Faithful Navigator 

Keith Powalie 

843-903-3518 

KeithChicora@aol.com 

 

BIRTHDAYS IN MAY 
 

Greg Allen  John Cahill Jr. 
Spencer Crow Paul Dillon 
Paul Flood  Ralph Guppy Jr. 
Timothy Henson Rev Richard Jackson 
Robert McDonald Charles Novorsky 
John Nuzum  Harold Sackett 
Vincent Schiavone Darrel Shipkosky 
Eugene Spivey Gerald Stotler 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CALENDAR COUNCIL #5086 BALANCE OF FISCAL YEAR 
  MON MAY  5 Business Meeting 
  MON MAY 26 Memorial Day 
  FRI MAY 30 Ascension of the Lord 
  MON JUN  2 Business Meeting 
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